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For the information on outstanding International Sovereign Bonds (ISBs) as of December 2024 and 
onwards, please refer to the Quarterly Debt Bulletin published by the Ministry of Finance, Planning, 
and Economic Development at the following web address. 

https://www.treasury.gov.lk/web/quarterly-debt-bulletin-erd/section/2024 
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